Depariment of Health & Human Services

Pete Ricketts, Governor

DHHS 4

Division of Children and Family Services sateoh Mehraska

01-24-2020

MAKAYLA L TOWNSELL

OMAHA 68107

Dear MAKAYLA L TOWNSELL:

The Department of Health and Human Services is required by state law to maintain a record of reports of child

abuse and neglect. This record is called the Central Registry. You were-namead in reportnumber-322755 -

alleging Neglect of LAFAYETTE M TOWNSELL.

The Department of Health and Human Services has completed its investigation regarding this allegation and
your role in that incident(s). Based on the information obtained during this investigation, it has been
determined that the allegation will be listed as "Unfounded.” Therefore, your name will not be entered on the
Central Registry for this allegation. There may be an entry or entries for other allegations.

This unfounded finding is a Department finding only and does not mean any criminal charges have been
dismissed nor does it mean any court proceedings have been cancelled.

The Nebraska Family Helpline is a resource that is available to you if you experience any concerns regarding
your childs behaviors, or mental health concerns. You may contact the Nebraska Family Helpline at
1-888-866-8660 at any time.

Sincerely,

HANNAH K MILEWSKI
CFS Specialist
11949 Q ST

OMAHA NE 68137
(402)672-2491




